
LIS 
October 10th, 2018 1340 Russell Cave Road 

Lexington, KY 40505 

Via Email Submission 

Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director 
Baldwin County Purchasing Department 
Phone: (251) 580-2520 
Fax: (251) 580-2536 
Email: wgautney@baldwincount;yal.gov 

RE: Baldwin County Sheriffs Dept. - Soft Body Armor- Bid#WG17-3 - Request for Renewal 

Dear Ms. Gautney: 

Galls, LLC ("Galls") will be happy to renew Contract #WG17-3 at the same terms & 
conditions. Please confirm if you will accept the renewal by emailing Smeltzer­
Amelia@galls.com or (800) 876-4242 ext. 2193. 

Please direct all questions to the undersigned. 

Regards, 

. J)J~~ tvr-ro 
Tiffany Brewer 
Senior Manager, Contract Compliance 
Galls, LLC 

PROUD TO SERVE AMERICA'S PUBLIC SAFETY PROFESSIONALS 


